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You asked and we
delivered!

Do you know what services are
included in your membership?
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Visit our website at
www.leolaw.co.za

We are thrilled to present the inaugural edition of our
monthly newsletter, specially crafted to cater to your needs
and interests. Your feedback has been invaluable, and we're
excited to deliver content that addresses the latest
developments in labor and labor law matters.

In today's dynamic business environment, staying informed
about labor-related issues is crucial for both employers and
employees alike. Whether you're a seasoned HR
professional, a business owner, or an employee wanting to
understand your rights better, our newsletter aims to
provide you with timely and relevant information to
navigate the complexities of the modern workplace.

Each month, you can expect a curated selection of articles,
updates, and insights designed to keep you informed and
empowered.

http://www.leolaw.co.za/
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We believe that informed individuals make better
decisions, create healthier work environments, and
contribute to a more equitable society. Through this
newsletter, we aim to empower you with knowledge
and resources to navigate the ever-evolving
landscape of labor and employment.

We encourage you to actively engage with us by
sharing your feedback, questions, and suggestions for
future content. After all, this newsletter is for you, and
your input will shape its direction and relevance.

Here is what you can look forward to in
the coming editions

Feature Articles: Dive into in-depth analyses of current labor trends, emerging
challenges, and best practices in human resources management.

Legal Updates: Stay abreast of the latest developments in labor laws, regulations,
and court rulings that could impact your organization or your employment.

Upcoming Events: Stay informed about workshops, webinars, and networking
opportunities relevant to the labor and employment community.

Do you know what services are
included in your membership?

The end of 
an era

All good things must come to an end!

Our colleague and dear friend Gert
Strydom is retiring.  As of June 2024 he will
be taking up his new profession as
fulltime grandfather.

Thank you Gert, for the years of
dedicated service.  Your quirkiness, jokes
and comments will be missed.

Welcome to
the team

Tiaan Chauke
Senior Organiser
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